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COMMUNIQUE NO. 6 

 
1 March 2017 
 
 
Dear Commissaires 
 
 
NOTIFICATION TO COMMISSAIRES - 
RECENT DEVELOPMENTS 

1 We are pleased to inform you that the Commissaires and Technical Commission was formally 
established on 20 Jan 2017. The Commission is headed by Mr Max Mager, a qualified UCI 
Commissaire (International Technical Official) in BMX and MTB after successfully completing a UCI 
Course in 2005 and a Commissaire for Road and Track at the National/Continental level. He has also 
held the appointment of Race/Event Director at many local, regional and international competitions. 
Among the key highlights of his illustrious association with the sport includes, 
 

a) ITO (UCI Commissaire) at the 2012 London Olympics, World MTB Championship in 2012 in 
Austria and Asian Games in 2014 
 

b) President of the Commissaires’ Panel (PCP) at the 2nd Youth Olympic Games in 2014, the 
UCI MTB World Cup in in Australia and the 2015 UCI BMX World Championship in Argentina 
 

c) Competition Manager of the 1st Youth Olympic Games, held in Singapore in 2010 

 
2 In consultation with the Commissaires and Technical Commission, please take note and 
adhere to the following, should you wish to remain as an active Commissaire: 

a) Your Commissaire’s Logbook should be signed-off by the PCP of the event that you have 
been appointed to officiate in. For the verification of your appointment in events in 2016 and 
earlier, please contact SCF’s Ms Geraldine Mok at 67846621 or sportdev@cycling.org.sg. 
 

b) Commissaires are required to be members of the SCF at an annual membership fee of S$30 
(to be renewed annually). You will be issued with a Commissaires’ licence and this will be 
used for verification purposes when you are appointed to officiate at local competitions. 
Please go to    https://regonline.activeglobal.com/Register/Checkin.aspx?EventID=1894134 to 
apply for your licence. 
 

c)  All Level 1 Commissaires who successfully completed the course in 2016 and current Level 2 
MTB and BMX Commissaires can register for the Level 2 Road Commissaires’Course 
scheduled to be held in May 2017. The SCF will not be imposing any pre-requisites but those 
of you who have been actively officiating at local events will be better positioned to benefit 
and progress on to become a Level 2 National Commissaire. 
 
Do submit your applications early as we would need to finalize the travel arrangements for an 
overseas instructor. Level 2 course materials will be sent to registrants, prior to the 
commencement of course and upon finalisation of the list of participants.  

https://regonline.activeglobal.com/Register/Checkin.aspx?EventID=1894134
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3     Relevant documents and the presentation slides of the meeting with the Commissaires 
Commission held on 20 January 2017 are attached for your reference and reading. 

 

4 Should you have any queries, please do contact me via email. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

Geraldine Mok 
Sport Development Executive 
Singapore Cycling Federation 

 


